From: Kevin pham

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 1:10 PM

To: planningweb <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>
Subject: Letter of Support for Wet Whistle

My name is Kevin and | work at the El Capitan Hotel,

| have spoken with Raj several times, during his frequent stays with us, and he has shared his ideas and visions for the
Wet Whistle. | would like to offer my support for this project, as | think the City needs more high-quality restaurants and
there is very little open or available in North Merced. This project will also bring something different to the city of
Merced, | have not seen anything like the concept of what Raj envisions, and it would be nice to have a bigger variety of
choices when it comes to dining establishments.

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]



